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Dear Parents/ Carers / grandparents, 

 

Linked to their learning in Science, Year 3 and 4 will be visiting the Thinktank museum on Friday 1st March 

2024 during the school day, from 10:00am – 2:00pm. We will be taking a coach together and the day will 

consist of workshops and practical experiments focusing on ‘magnets and forces’ Children will also have 

a chance to explore the museum for themselves. The cost of this trip will be £12.00 to include travel and 

the cost of the museum. This has been partly funded by the school to reduce the cost significantly.  

 

Payment 

 

If you wish your child to take part in the visit, payment can be made by card online via ParentPay. No 

cheque or cash payments are accepted. Please log in to your child’s ParentPay account. The trip name 

will appear in “Pay for other items”. Then click “View details and pay”. Add to basket and click on basket 

to “Pay now”. You will then be able to pay securely by credit/debit card. The deadline for payment is 3:00 

pm on the 29th February 2024. 

 

Refunds 

 

Any request for refunds will be subject to an overall review of the affordability of this visit by the academy. 

This is because some visits require the school to pay non-refundable deposits for items such as tickets or 

coaches prior to the visit. If your child is unable to attend the trip at very short notice then please be assured 

we will always do our best to find a student who can take their place, thus enabling us to afford refunds, 

but if we are unable to do this then we may be unable to offer refunds. 

 

Children need to be in full school uniform, wear a coat and sensible shoes.  

We ask children to bring a packed lunch however, if your child has free school meals, there will be 

sandwiches available as an option.  

 

Places on the visits are subject to the exemplary behaviour of your child as an ambassador of Bournville. 

Any breach in behaviour prior to the visit may result in your child being removed from the trip. 

 

If any of your child’s medical or contact  details have changed and you have not yet notified the school, 

please contact your child’s class teacher or email b.greenhouse@bournville.fmat.co.uk to request a 

change. 

 

If you wish your child to take part in the visit, please complete and return the attached reply slip.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  
 

Miss Heyer & Mrs Clay 

Teachers                  
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Reply Slip 

 

Birmingham Thinktank Museum  

 

 

I wish my child ………………………………………………………. to take part in the above-mentioned trip. 

 

I declare that I have provided Bournville School with up-to-date medical details for my child and if 

treatment is required, I hereby give permission for the staff in charge to act in loco parentis. 

 

Please let me know if your child requires a free school meal:  

 

Please can I order a:  ham sandwich  cheese sandwich tuna sandwich 

 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………….………………………………. Paret/Carer 

Date: …………………..………………………………………………  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


